
 
 
2025 Southern Ohio Forest Rally 

Drivers Bulletin #2 

23 June 2025 

20:00 

 

To All Competitors: 

 

1. The email for Mike Short, Chief of Service, in the supplemental regulations is missing a letter, the correct email is: 

service@southernohioforestrally.com  or 740-703-6786. 

 

2. Unfortunately today, Portsmouth West Schools, Friday’s service location, have decided to not allow service 

vehicles over 30,000lbs on the pavement. Therefore, we have to ask all competitors with service vehicles over 

30,000lbs to contact Mike Short, our service chief, ASAP to arrange parking in the lower gravel bus lot.  

 

 

Justin Pritchard      Rob Bohn 

SOFR Clerk of the Course     SOFR Assistant Clerk of the Course 
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